Race to Rock Hall - Notice to Competitors #2 - CORRECTION

The prior message related to the “MID ATLANTIC DESTINATION RACERS”
contained several inaccuracies. The references to USSAILING, NATIONAL PHRF,
and the OFFSHORE RACING ASSOCIATION were in error and should be omitted.
Management regrets the error. The corrected version of this Notice is below.

You probably noticed the class “MID ATLANTIC DESTINATION RACERS - NAAR Ratings”
on the Current Entries page.

This is just an analytical tool we’ll use to:

1) examine how each boat, no matter which scoring method (PHRF, ORR-Ez, or One Design)
did against every other boat that raced. (Made possible because everyone sailed the same
course)

2) We are considering offering a BEST OVERALL award and possibly even offer a perpetual
trophy in the future, depending on the success of this tool. For a local reference, an
OVERALL trophy was offered at the SMCM Governor’s Cup this past August and was a big
hit, using the same scoring analytics.

So no matter which class you race in on Saturday, we’ll be able to score you OVERALL and
even share with you which scoring program gave you the best score.

This scoring analysis is being used currently by St. Michaels Wednesday Night Racing to score
this year’s races.

Questions? Contact us at: timford@nbayracing.com

PS: we regret that the technology doesn’t apply to one of our favorite classes, the CMA.
Maybe someday!

— PSA Race Committee
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